
Schools participating in the Quality Assurance program do not have to fill out a specific, formal 
application.  Schools that wish to participate in the Quality Assurance program must send us a 
letter that states their interest in participating.  Federal Student Aid then screens prospective 
participants to determine if the institution meets general Title IV eligibility requirements and has 
a demonstrated record of program compliance. 


